
City of Coral Gables 
Miracle Mile & Giralda Avenue Streetscape Project 
ADVISORY BULLETIN 

 

SIDEWALK CLOSURE NOTICE 
Scheduled Sidewalk Closure in your area 

 
Please be advised that a construction crew will be working on the corner of Giralda 
Avenue and Ponce de Leon Boulevard starting Tuesday, December 13, to December 
16, 2016. 
 
A portion of the sidewalk will be closed. Access to your business will remain available 
at all times.  They will be performing demolition to a portion of the sidewalk. 
 
Please inform/share information regarding this SCHEDULED sidewalk closure with 
your customers and staff to assure proper notification. 
 
 

Streetscape Project Contact:  
Sandra Hodge, Public Information Officer, 786-437-6689 or by sandra.hodge@stantec.com  
Construction Information Line at 786-444-6383 
 

Friday, December 9, 2016 
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